Please vote for SB875

| think this bill could have a positive effect on the boating related economy. | personally have been reluctant to go boating in my
smaller craft in the Newberg Pool in recent summers.

This is due to the super big wakes that are being caused by the big wakeboats. They make boating for me and my family less fun
because we are tossed around by these waves.

| think that if the boats moved to bigger areas, then more other people would actually use the Newberg Pool. This would actually
boost the local economy.

| have paddler friends who say they don't want to hassle with the big waves in the Newberg Pool, and they don't want to get in car
and drive to other locals because they want to save gas. (Unlike the big boats that burn hundreds of gallons).

| think the multi-user vibrant use of the upper Willamette would increase once the big boats get out of the way and their will be plenty
of people using the local restaurants, etc in the Newberg Pool area.



